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2009 Camp Washington River City
Picnic a Huge Success!
JOSEPH GORMAN, COMMUNITY ORGANIZER

Hats off to everyone who helped organize and run
this year’s annual picnic, including the Community
Advisory Board, Cincinnati Parks, River City staff, local
business donors, vendors, and the Camp Washington
Community Board. Kudos to Camp Washington
residents for coming out in big numbers, and, for being
so cool that we had no safety problems at all. The
weather was perfect. Here are some of my photos that
captured the event:

Coordinator Thom Deutsch at one of the food tents.

The Doughboy Statue and flag in all their glory with the
picnic booths set up behind in Valley Park.

Carol Poe and Flo Sinkhorn (wearing the CW Garden
Club t-shirt).

The food line was full and folks were ready to eat!
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Camp Washington Community Council
Next  Council Meeting

Monday, Oct. 12 at 7:30 p.m.
CW Recreation Center @ 1201 Stock St.
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